
Rhode Island College
Digital Commons @ RIC

Rhode Island Training School Youth Program

2-1-2002

[Letter from Arlene J. Chorney, DCYF]
Arlene J. Chorney Ph.D.

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.ric.edu/rits

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Youth Program at Digital Commons @ RIC. It has been accepted for inclusion in Rhode
Island Training School by an authorized administrator of Digital Commons @ RIC. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@ric.edu.

Recommended Citation
Chorney, Arlene J. Ph.D., "[Letter from Arlene J. Chorney, DCYF]" (2002). Rhode Island Training School. 34.
https://digitalcommons.ric.edu/rits/34

brought to you by COREView metadata, citation and similar papers at core.ac.uk

provided by Rhode Island College

https://core.ac.uk/display/232649922?utm_source=pdf&utm_medium=banner&utm_campaign=pdf-decoration-v1
https://digitalcommons.ric.edu?utm_source=digitalcommons.ric.edu%2Frits%2F34&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.ric.edu/rits?utm_source=digitalcommons.ric.edu%2Frits%2F34&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.ric.edu/youth_program?utm_source=digitalcommons.ric.edu%2Frits%2F34&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.ric.edu/rits?utm_source=digitalcommons.ric.edu%2Frits%2F34&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.ric.edu/rits/34?utm_source=digitalcommons.ric.edu%2Frits%2F34&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:digitalcommons@ric.edu


STATE OF RHODE ISLAND AND PROVIDENCE PLANTATIONS 

Department of Children, Youth and Families 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 
Juvenile Correctional Services 
300 New London Avenue 
Cranston, RI 02920 
(401) 464-2055 

February 1, 2002 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I support the evaluation process that has been proposed by AS220. Under this proposal, a 
student at Brown University, Johanna Lacoe, will collect and analyze responses to 
questions relative to student attitudes about our arts transitional programming. The 
results will be beneficial in modifying the existing program or expanding it. 

One of the critical issues to address as an educational program is the transitional service 
component. We believe that the arts are essential to student success, but do not have 
extensive data from our own initiatives to support our beliefs. This study will be 
extremely helpful to our planning, and I look forward to Ms. Lacoe" report. 
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Arlene J. ChoJllJY' Ph.D. 
Principal (/ 
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